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April 26, 1966 

Dear Mr. Hilton: 

Thank you very much for sending the editorial from 
the San Francisco Chronicle and for your suggestion 
that its conclusions be challenged. The University 
did respond to this and other newspaper criticisms 
in the form of an official statement read at a press 
conference on April 22. I am enclosing a copy for 
your information. 

Your continuing interest in Michigan State University 
is appreciated. 

Mr. Huber Hilton 
123 Ross Street 
Santa Cruz. California 

f 
Enclosure 

Sincerely, 

President 
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